CCS Newsletter

October 12, 2005

"The words of a man's mouth are deep waters, but the fountain of wisdom is a bubbling brook." Proverbs 18:4

UPCOMING EVENTS:

Oct. 14th 5th & 6th grade Field Trip to P.F. Dam

Nov. 1st - 9:00am Firemen's Presentation - All welcome to attend

LAST DAY TO WEAR SHORTS IS FRIDAY, OCTOBER 14TH.

The PTO's WORLD SERIES LUNCH is this Thursday! Please Note:

- Lunch will be early for this event (11:45)
- Bring your baseball décor and help decorate the individual classrooms!
- Students are allowed to wear baseball "gear" to school on Thursday. (No shoes with cleats allowed)

HOT LUNCH NOTICE:

We'd like to make you aware that not all students are eating their full meal, or even taking the full menu on their plate. (Meal example: Baked chicken, mashed potatoes, salad or carrot sticks, and a biscuit with honey-butter. Some students will only take a piece of chicken, or just the mashed potatoes, etc.) Please encourage your children to eat a complete meal. We will begin placing all items on their plate to ensure they're receiving everything offered.

REMINDER: Back to School Night at Triple Play is Monday, Oct. 17th. It is not too late to order wristbands; \$10.00 without the water slides and \$12.00 to include the water slides! The PTO is trying to have a big turnout for this event. More than 100 people would really benefit the school, so please invite all your family, neighbors, friends, co-workers, youth groups, sports teams, etc. Thank you!

Don't forget to bring in something for a boy or girl in another country for the Magi Project (see flyer enclosed).

~~ PROGRESS REPORTS: PLEASE SIGN & RETURN! ~~